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Rules Committee,

I support HB 2927 with no amendments or ballot referrals. This bill would let west coast votes
carry the same weight as east coast votes in presidential elections, it is supported by most
Oregonians, it is allowed by the U.S. Constitution, and it would mean issues that matter to
Oregonians would be addressed in election cycles. Please pass HB 2927. Thank you, Philip
Colvard

Philip Colvard 
prcolvard@gmail.com 
520 Palm 
Medford, Oregon 97501
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